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Hello, 
  
In the context of the court martial comprehensive review, I would like to make a few 
observations on situations that my unit has faced in the past year with respect to referring a 
charge to court martial. 
  
1. I understand the unit Comd’s ultimate responsibility and the referral process, but I find it 

unacceptable that when charges are laid directly by CFNIS, without the file being presented 
to the unit Comd, we have to complete the referral documents.  

  
2. I faced pressure from the prosecution to review a case referred to court martial to charge 

another individual; otherwise, the prosecution would have dropped the charges against the 
first individual. The previous unit management deemed it unnecessary to charge the second 
member. At a minimum, I would have expected that the prosecution would put its rationale 
in writing, a formal review request with justification. It could then decide whether or not to 
prosecute the first individual. For the second individual, if the prosecution thought that it had 
a basis for laying charges, it should have the jurisdiction to do so, and the proceeding would 
determine guilt. 

  
These two issues deserve consideration and analysis in the consultation process for the court 
martial comprehensive review. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
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